
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 25th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Maths 

This week in maths, we learnt how to identify 

equivalent fractions on a number line and on 

a bar model. We have started relating 

fractions to multiplication and division. 

 

 

The children are beginning to see that if the numerator and the denominator 

are either multiplied or divided by the same number, we get equivalent 

fractions. 

 

The children also completed a mini end-of-unit assessment on fractions. 

 

English 

In our English lessons this week, we completed our non-chronological report 

and we have written a recount of the events of our school trip to Kent Life 

Farm. 



History 

Our history topic of Ancient Egypt concluded this week. 

The children held an exhibition of all the homework 

projects they have produced this term. The pyramids, 

information sheets, word searches, hieroglyphic writings 

and posters looked very impressive indeed! The children 

have thoroughly enjoyed exploring this incredible ancient 

civilization!  

 

Here are the pictures of the last set of homework that the children brought in. 

 

 

 

Have an enjoyable Easter holiday!  

We return to school on Monday 15th of April. 

 

Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Patterson and Mrs Glennon 😊 

 

 

 

 


